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Decatur Taxpayer Service Center Closes Sept. 1 
 

Montgomery, Aug. 19, 2003—The Alabama Department of Revenue’s Decatur 

Taxpayer Service Center will close Sept. 1, 2003.   

 According to the ADOR, cost-savings measures prompted the closing of the Decatur 

office.  Prior to closing the Decatur office, the ADOR operated three service centers within 

the north Alabama area—Decatur, Huntsville, and Muscle Shoals.    

 No employee layoffs will occur as a result of the service center’s closing.  All clerical 

and managerial personnel will be assigned to the Huntsville or Muscle Shoals offices.  

Audit personnel will be based out of their homes.   

 Walk-in customer service for taxpayers will be available at both the Huntsville and 

Muscle Shoals offices.  The Huntsville office is located at 944 Explorer Boulevard; 

telephone (256) 922-1082.  The Muscle Shoals office is located at 3005 South Wilson Dam 

Highway; telephone (256) 383-4631. 
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Media contact for more information: 

ADOR Media Affairs Office:  Carla A. Snellgrove or Carolyn Blackstock:   
(334) 242-1390; FAX:  (334) 242-0550 
www.ador.state.al.us 
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